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Subject: Work Programme 2011 of ACER 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Lowe, 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of 2 July on the Work Programme 2011 of the Agency for the 
Cooperation of Energy Regulators. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Board of Regulators of ACER approved the 2011 Work 
Programme of ACER, in accordance with Article 15(3) of the Regulation (EC) No 713/2009. I 
attach to this letter the approved document. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


